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         1st October 2020 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to you with regards The Bramley Apple Public House, Southwell.  
This pub is one which we as a family happily visit with our young children and close friends and we 
are always very impressed with the way in which the landlord Johnathan Rice and his staff make us 
feel welcome and always go above and beyond to provide exceptional hospitality.  
We have visited this establishment on many occasions and have never come across any trouble or 
customers who have made us feel uncomfortable. We have also been to the pub later at night a few 
times as a couple without our children and have never witnessed any customers causing any 
problems or being in any way antisocial or loud and raucous. 
We will continue to visit this pub and are certain that we will not ever face any problems. We are 
very confident that Johnathan himself would effectively and efficiently tackle any concerns should 
we ever feel the need to raise them, as he is passionate about doing the very best for the pub itself 
and its cliental alike. 
We are also very aware of the continued efforts Johnathan and his staff make on an ongoing basis to 
ensure that the customers are respectful of the surrounding neighbours and other visitors to the 
pub; this is easy to see through a range of signs in place in and around the establishment. 
 
Should you require any further recommendation for this public house please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 


